Notice to 2nd year Computer science Students
Module: mathematical logic
Second-year Computer science students Groups are informed that a TD test will be held on December 16th,2024
Groups: 01, 03,06, 07 are scheduled from 8.00 to 08.45 in A1
Groups: 02,04,05,08  are scheduled from 8.45 to 09.30 in A1

